
 

Forsyth-Cumming Optimist Club 

“Bringing Out the Best in Kids” 
 

 

 
September 1, 2023 
 
Dear School Counselor: 
 
The Forsyth-Cumming Optimist Club will be offering $1,000 scholarships this year.  
Applications should be made available to all graduating seniors who are preparing to 
attend an accredited college or vocational school.  Please note we have two separate 
applications now; one for Colleges and Universities, and one for Technical Schools.    
 
We are soliciting your help in identifying young adults that may need the scholarship to 
ensure continued success with their pursuit in seeking further education. 
 
Please make the attached information available to those students that may benefit from 
this contribution. The applications need to be returned to me by Monday, February 26, 
2024. 
 
Please reinforce with your students that neatness is a plus when completing the 
attached form and only completed forms will be considered. 
 
Contact information is on the application; please encourage the students to complete 
the form as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
 
Thank you for your assistance! 
 
 
A Friend of Youth, 
 
Roger Dunn 
Scholarship Chairman 
Forsyth-Cumming Optimist Club 
Phone: 770-887-0139 
Email: lotsofhiking@aol.com 

 


